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<%/ January, 1997.

Chief Executive Officer
Eastern Health Board
Dr Steeven's Hospital
Dublin 8

Revision of Travel Allowance for Non-nursing Personnel

A Char?,

I am directed by the Minister for Health to refer to the remuneration of Non- Nursing
Personnel and to convey sanction to the application of a 1% increase to weekly travel
allowance payable in certain instances to Non-nursing Personnel, in accordance with the
Programme for Competitiveness and Work. Details of this increase are outlined in circular
1/97 issued by the Department.

With effect from 1 January 1997, the weekly allowance payable will be £15.03.
Mise le Meas,

b o

Liz Canavan
Personnel Management & Development Unit




